
 

 

 
 

Monday 26th April 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers                          
 
It’s here! Your child’s final term in year 5! Can you believe it? We are really looking forward to an 
amazing term with the children – filled with lots of learning and lots of fun!  
 
During this term we will be covering the following topics: 

 
         Summer Term 1- It’s all Greek to Me! Summer Term 2 – Water Water  
English  The Adventure of Perseus by Pie Corbett Floodlands by Marcus Sedgwick 

Various texts about Water 
Maths Fractions, Decimals & Position of Direction Percentages and Measurement 

RE Islam: Hajj – the Journey of a lifetime Peace, Rules and Responsibilities  

Science Animals including Humans / Earth and Space Light / Working Scientifically 
PE Indoor Circuits, Yoga and Athletics  Indoor Circuits, Yoga and Athletics 

 

Homework has been sent home and is also on Satchel. Your child will need to complete at least six of 
the activities from the menu this half term. Homework tasks should be submitted as they are finished, 
so they can be marked.  
 
Spelling tests will be completed on a Monday morning. If your child has lost their list you may obtain 
another one from the school website. 

 
PE lessons will be on Tuesdays (indoor) and Thursdays (outdoor). Please ensure your child comes to 
school wearing appropriate kit for indoor and outdoor lessons. 
 
Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed regularly so please ensure your child 
brings their reading records and reading books to school every day. Encourage your child to read for at 
least 15 minutes each day at home and record it in their reading records. Please note, lost reading 
records and books will incur a charge.  
  
Please also ensure your child has a water bottle with them at school every day – especially now the 
weather is getting warmer.  
 
If you would like to arrange an appointment or a phone call to discuss any questions or queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact the office to organise a suitable time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards, 
Ms Ndisang  
Curie Class Teacher 


